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The Newport MUD and NPOA Boards are pleased to announce that they have 
teamed up with Trees for Houston to have 200 trees brought into Newport.  Trees for 
Houston is a nonprofit organization that has been planting trees in and around the 
greater Houston area since 1983. In that time the organization has planted over 
600,000 trees. The organization has an ambitious goal of planting 100,000 trees in 
and around Houston in the next five years. 

Both the NPOA and MUD Board Presidents have met with representatives from 
Trees for Houston and arranged for Newport to receive at NO COST to our 
residents, 175 Live Oak trees and 25 Red Maple trees. The trees will be delivered to 
Newport around October 15, 2021 and will begin being planted throughout the 
District at the end of October or beginning of November. 

The Board anticipates having a small amount of extra trees and would like to invite 
any resident of Newport that is interested in receiving a free tree to log onto  
www.newportmudtx.org and  register. If you have any question about this 
program call 281-324-9803. 

There are a limited number of trees that will be given out so if you are interested in 
receiving a tree don't wait to sign up.
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